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From: Marie Caroline Vermund <MCV@SUM.DK>
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 10:54 AM
To: NCDappendix3
Cc: Nina Bech Dalsgaard (NBDA@sum.dk)
Subject: [EXT] Denmark: General comment to the proposed updated Appendix 3 under the 

WHO Global Action Plan on NCDs

To whom it may concern,  
 
Please find a general comment from Denmark regarding the proposed updated Appendix 3 under the WHO Global 
Action Plan on NCDs: 
 

 Denmark strongly supports the important role of the WHO in securing a strong focus on evidence-based 
recommendations on the prevention and control of NCDs and supporting Member States in identifying 
relevant national interventions. Regarding ‘Unhealthy diets’, Denmark is already working on many of the 
proposed interventions, whilst combining a focus on promoting both healthy, climate-friendly and 
sustainable diets. WHO could consider mentioning that healthy and sustainable diets go hand in hand, and 
that a focus on promoting not only healthy but also sustainable diets (diets from sustainable food systems) is 
necessary for the promotion of health and prevention of NDCs in the long term. 

 
Sincerely,  
Marie C. Vermund 
Head of Section, International Affairs 
 
M +45 23473428 
@ mcv@sum.dk 
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